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Patron	
Under	the	Association's	Constitution1,	the	question	of	who	should		be	Patron	must		be	
considered		each	year	at	the	Annual	General	Meeting.	It	has	been	customary	for	the	
Executive	to	put	forward	a	motion	that	the	ACT	Attorney-General	should	be	invited	to	take	
on	the	role.	

Members	have	unanimously	supported	this	motion.		

In	2011,	Mr	Simon	Corbell	MLA,	ACT	Attorney-General,	accepted	our	invitation	to	the	role	of	
Patron.	We	thank	him	for	his	continued	interest	in	the	Association	and	the	role	of	JPs	in	the	
ACT.	

Previous	Patrons	of	the	Association	are:	

• Mr	Jon	Stanhope	MLA	(2001-2010)	
• Mr	Bill	Stefaniak	MLA	(2000-2001)	
• Mr	Gary	Humphries	MLA	(1994-2000)	
• Mr	Terrance	Connelly	MLA	(1992-1994)	
• Mr	Bernard	Collaery	MLA	(1990-1992)	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

																																																								
1		 Patron	

8.1 At	the	annual	general	meeting	the	members	may	offer	to	a	notable	person	the	office	of	Patron	
and	upon	receipt	of	a	reply	indicating	the	willingness	of	the	said	person	to	act,	he/she	shall	be	so	
appointed	and	shall	hold	office	until	the	next	annual	general	meeting.	
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